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Warning – Needle-stick Injury
An SRAL employee suffered a needle-stick injury this morning whilst
attempting to open the welfare unit behind the IMO car-wash, under
the A725 in Whifflet – the hypodermic needle had been ‘hidden’ there
by the user and could not be seen by the injured person!

These welfare facilities are therefore NOT TO BE USED until further
notice and personal are kindly asked to be extra vigilant around all
welfare units and access points.
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